
                                                                  
 

Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 
                                                        April 22, 2014 
 
 
Pikes Peak Television, Inc. 
c/o Robert Lewis Thompson, Esq. 
Smithwick & Belendiuk, PC 
5028 Wisconsin Avenue, N.W. 
Suite 301 
Washington, D.C.  20016 
 
    Re: DK39CD, Lake George, Colorado 
     DK20JG-D, Salida, Colorado 
     DK28KC-D, Canon City, Colorado 
     DK36JB-D, Cripple Creek, Colorado 
     DK45KB-D, Lake George, Colorado 
     Facility ID Nos. 52581, 168355, 16852, 
     168354 and 168353 
 
Dear Licensee: 
 
 This is with respect to the five above-referenced TV translator stations licensed to Pikes 
Peak Television, Inc. (PPTV).  On March 18, 2014, the staff cancelled the licenses because PPTV 
had failed to file renewal applications by the filing deadline for television stations located in 
Colorado.  PPTV filed a timely petition for reconsideration for the five TV translator stations,  
which rebroadcast the ABC network programming of KRDO-TV, Colorado Springs, Colorado. 
PPTV also filed requests for special temporary authority to continue to operate the stations and 
renewal applications. 
 
 For the reasons set forth in the petition for reconsideration, the licenses for the above-
referenced TV translator stations licensed to Pikes Peak Television, Inc. are HEREBY 
REINSTATED. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Deputy Chief, Video Division 
Media Bureau 

 
    
 


